
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week 17/5/21  

 
Learning in school: 

Topic: Watch me grow… 

 

Our broad beans have started growing and we’re very excited to see how tall 

they are getting! 

 

Measuring 

We have used unifix cubes to measure how tall our beanstalks have grown.  This 

week we will continue to watch, water and measure our beanstalks. By the end of 

the week we hope to be able to have a competition to see which beanstalks are 

the tallest and we will attempt to put them in order of size. 

 

Seeds 

Following on from our explorations with different seeds last week we have become 

interested in what foods have seeds inside. We will chop up a variety of fruits 

and vegetables to see which have seeds inside… 

 

Story time 

We have just recently enjoyed becoming story tellers, creating our very own 

Penguin Nursery story telling book. This week we will continue to create some 

more ‘shows’ acting out some of these stories! 

 

  

Keeping safe 

We will focus a lot of our time on remembering how to keep safe in the classroom and 

outside. We will revisit how to wash our hands with the well know Peppa Pig song! We 

will remind children of how to catch our germs with a tissue and ‘catch it, kill it, bin it’. 

We will ventilate the classrooms all day and spend as much time as possible outside, so 

please make sure your child has appropriate clothing, and maybe even remember how 

take off, and put on their coats!  

 

 

 



Home learning (for children self-isolating): 

 Can you cut out these beanstalks and put them into order from the shortest to 

the tallest? 

 

 
 Investigate what foods at home have seeds inside. Can you take some photos pf 

the seeds you find?  



 
Additional notes and reminders 

Library- Please keep your child’s library book in their bag so they are ready to 

change their books. Books are only changed on specific library days.  

 

Milk- The children have really enjoyed having the option of milk as a drink at 

snack time. Please let us know if your child can not have milk. 

 

We would also love any photos of any celebrations unique to your family or 

anything that represents or is part of your culture.  

 

Please ensure all gloves, hats and scarves are named and please remember the 

children are not allowed to wear jewellery at school.  

 

 

Class email addresses: 

Rockhopper Penguins  amnursery@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

Emperor Penguins    30pmnursery@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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